
HES has received  funding award through the Covid federal granting process 
that was approved by the Congress. The first and second tier of the funding 
use was determined by administration. 
 
The third grant known as ESSER iii was awarded in the amount of $151,000. 
This grant is the one we are asking you to review, discuss and offer 
recommendations for the items HES and our staff and students should have in 
place as we move past the Covid pandemic. 
 
School administrators and members of the faculty are in the process of 
developing a framework for the ESSER iii grant that will meet the grants five 
required areas for funding.  
 
During the August 2nd discussion, this framework will be reviewed and 
modified as you, the stakeholders, review and make recommendations on 
exactly what we need to purchase for our students' benefit. 
 
The ESSER iii Grant information will appear on the HES website.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Dr. Frank Olah 
Sam Roberson 
Beverly Danielson 

 


